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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 11:33 AM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality 

Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

From: Carol Sullivan <c.sullivan56@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2024 5:13 PM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting) 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Committee Members:  

 

This mandate is ridiculous in a state as poor and rural as Maine. Have you thought about this for two seconds? The 

extent of poverty level existence and unreliable grid make it a hardship in more ways than one for many Mainers to 

switch to electric vehicles. This mandate needs to be round-filed.  

 

Electric cars are great for city living. The majority of us don’t live in cities. Making a mandate that would benefit the 10% 

is ridiculous. I’ve used that word a lot here’s, because it’s warranted. Get real!  

 

Carol Sullivan 

Rangeley, Maine.  


